Dunn, Brandon

From: Paula McMichael [PaulaMcMichael@hmeng.com]

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 2:27 PM

To: Dunn, Brandon

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: CPA2017-00002 - CEMEX Alico North Quarry
Hi Brandon,

The reason for the request is on-going coordination with neighboring properties.
Thank you,

Paula N. C. McMichael, AICP
Hole Montes, Inc.
(239) 254-2028

From: Paula McMichael

Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 11:22 AM

To: Dunn, Brandon <BDunn@leegov.com>

Subject: CPA2017-00002 - CEMEX Alico North Quarry

We request a 120-day extension for the above referenced comprehensive plan amendment application.
Thank you,

Paula N. C. McMichael, AICP
Associate, Director of Planning

HOLE MONTES

950 Encore Way

Naples, FL 34110

Direct: (239) 254-2028

Main Line: (239) 254-2000
Facsimile: (239) 254-2099
paulamcmichael@hmeng.com




